St. Stanislaus Kostka School

“We can do hard things.”

Mrs. Lori Hodder www.sskschool.org
Principal 732-254-5819

March 11, 2021
Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

We are making a change to our aftercare program. Starting March 23, 2021, aftercare
will end at 5:00 PM.

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact the office.

__Regards, [\
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Principal

221 MacArthur Avenue € Sayreville, NJ 08872-1041



